GCPS Progress Report
January, 2015

Jon has gone through his Canada West magazines to see if there were any references
to Granite Creek, but he found none. Thank you Jon for looking into this for us!

We now have two bags of recyclables for the GCPS society. Before the winter set in,
Todd was given two bags.

My cheque to the BC Genealogical Society for their Cemetery records has not been
cashed yet and we have not received anything from them.

Most of the time this past month was spent working on our Plan.

Jon has emailed that we need to have our AGM on February 19, 2015 to be held
within 15 months of our incorporation. We must make a resolution today for that
meeting. I will notify all our members by email on February 2. We must have 10
members present to make a quorum for the AGM.



